
St. Augustine Parish  

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time—October 15, 2017 
 

“Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 
 

Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 
 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

 

Sunday, October 8, 2017 
 

Parishioners visiting us from: 

Saint Nicholas of Tolentine Parish 

Jamaica, Queens, New York 



Saturday & Sunday,  
 October 14 & 15, 2017 

  5:15 PM  † Albert Mancini, Jr.    
  9:00 AM     All People Who Have         

Suffered Trauma 
11:00 AM  † Prince Nico Poligrates 
  7:00 PM  † Kevin Kelleher 
                                                 

Monday, October 16, 2017 
12:05 PM  Arevalo Family, In Thanksgiving  
                          

Tuesday, October 17, 2017 
12:05 PM   † Roberta Olmi   
                                                                                 

    Wednesday, October 18, 2017 
12:05 PM  Arevalo Family, In Thanksgiving  
                                                                                   

 Thursday, October 19, 2017 
12:05 PM    The Parish Community  
                                                                                                                 

           Friday, October 20, 2017 
12:05 PM  † Catalina & Angel Yang 
   

           Saturday, October 21, 2017 
   5:15 PM  Deceased Members of the 
                   Augustinian Family  
 
 

† = Deceased 

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Sunday, October 15, 2017 

10:00 AM  CCD/PREP Class 
11:00 AM  Annabelle Collins Baptism 

 

Monday, October 16, 2017 

- - - - - - - - - 
 

Tuesday, October 17, 2017 
4:00 PM  Gift of Life Family House Dinner 

7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 
 

Wednesday, October 18, 2017 
6:00 PM Blessington-Scanlin Rehearsal 

6:30 PM  Parish Finance Council Meeting 
8:00 PM  Fiat Prayer Group  

 

Thursday, October 19, 2017 
7:00 PM  S.A. Meeting in CHB 

  
Friday, October 20, 2017 

2:00 PM  Blessington-Scanlin Wedding 
5:00 PM  Landreth-Brennan Rehearsal 

 

Saturday, October 21, 2017 
3:00 PM  Landreth-Brennan Wedding 

7:00 PM   N.A. Meeting in CHB 
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Sacrificial Giving 
 October 07 & 08, 2017  

 

Number of Envelopes Used: 45 
Amount in Envelopes: $1,477.00 

Average $/Envelope: $32.82 
Electronic Giving: 36 

Amount Electronic: $1,175.00 
Average $/Electronic: $32.64 

Loose Money: $465.00 
Total Collection: $3,117.00 

Electronic Giving 

It’s simple!  

It’s secure!  

It’s convenient! 

Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com 

and click on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

  

WINE National Catholic  
Women's Conference  

 

Join women from the greater Philadelphia area and across the  
country for the first-ever National Catholic Women's   Conference 

hosted by WINE: Women In the New Evangelization!  
 

Dynamic Catholic speakers Kelly Wahlquist, Teresa Tomeo, Kitty 
Cleveland and Sarah Christmyer will inspire you and musician  
Amanda Vernon will rejuvenate your spirit. The day will include time 
for Mass, Confession, prayer, rest, socializing, and shopping.        
Saturday, October 21, 2017, 8:30am-4pm, National Shrine of Our 
Lady of Czestochowa, Doylestown, PA. Special group rate          
available, so bring your friends! For more information and to       
register, visit: www.wineconference.org. 

Baptism Celebration 

We have the blessed opportunity through 

the celebration of the Sacrament of      

Baptism to welcome a new member into 

our parish community. 

 

    Sunday, October 15, 2017  11:00 AM 

Annabelle Collins, 

 daughter of Michael and Lauren Collins. 

Congratulations! 
 

Please keep Annabelle’s family in your prayers. 

A Biographical Sketch of an Augustinian Saint…. 
 

St. William The Hermit & Blessed John the Good 

  October 16th  

St. William was French; he is also known as William the Great, or 
William of Malavalle. After his conversion from sin he became a 
hermit and lived in different parts of Tuscany. He died on February 
10, 1157, at Malavalle near Castoglione della Pescaia (Grossetto, 
Italy) He was a great lover of contemplation. After his death two of 
his followers founded the Order of Saint William, which was incor-
porated into the Augustinian Order at the Great Union in 1256. 
However, the exception of a few, most of the Williamites withdrew 
from the Order a short time later. The Augustinians have venerat-
ed St. William since the 13th century. Blessed John the Good at  

first led a life of frivolity as a court jester, but during a serious illness he 
vowed to change his ways, and when he recovered he became a   
hermit. His fame soon spread, and he gathered many disciples. And so 
his Order (Budrioli) was born. He died in Mantua on October 16, 1249, 
and there in the former Augustinian church of Saint Agnes his remains 
are preserved. He was noteworthy for his spirit of penance, for his 
trusty in God and love of the Church. His Order joined the Augustinians 
at the Union of 1256. In the Bull Licet Sedes Apostolica in 1483, Pope 
Sixtus IV approved his cult, and his name was entered in the Roman 
Martyrology. The privilege of an Office in his honour was granted to the 
Order in 1672. 

ANNUAL AUTUMN 

CHURCH GROUNDS 

CLEANUP            
                                                                    

 

     November 11, 2017 
       10 AM to 12 Noon 

 

Gloves & Tools Provided 
 

Please RSVP to Charlie if you are coming 
to help at: charles.nygard@gmail.com  



    Environmental Corner 

  Home: 

 Peco will do a home energy audit for $50. They 
will give you an array of times and suggestions sure 
to save more than $50 in upcoming year. 

                     

 

 

Office: 
Carpooling 
 Check out the Sustainable Business Network of 

Great Philadelphia 
 

Outside: 
“Plants are really the best mulch on earth. Don’t get me 
wrong, we’re not against using mulch at all, but mulch 
should only be temporary in your garden, to fill gaps      
between plants until they are more established…[to]      
suppress an early wave of sun-loving weed species. But 
then we really want plants to grow in as they can and cover 
the soil.” 

Landscape consultant Claudia West quoted 
in Grid magazine. 

PLEASE VISIT OUR PARISH FACEBOOK PAGE 

www.facebook.com/St.AugustineChurchPhiladelphia 
 

PLEASE VISIT OUR PARISH WEBSITE 
www.st-augustinechurch.com 

CatholicPhilly.com 

Stay up to date with local Catholic  

news in Philadelphia. 

 Are you Moving? 

Please remember to notify the parish 
office if you are moving. By keeping us up 
to date we can make sure that you will 
always receive everything that you need 
from us. 

YOU CAN CHANGE THE  

FUTURE — BECOME A  

FOSTER PARENT! 

 

Foster families provide temporary homes to children of all ages 

and cultures whose families are in crisis. The love and commit-

ment that foster parents  provide can have a lasting and positive 

effect. 

 

Please welcome the newest 
members of our parish who 

registered in the last              
4 months: 

 

Curtis Kugel, III 

Nicholas & Maria Bozzi 

Ryan & Molly Colahan 

Kristina Boyd 

Jerome & Veronika Hodos & Benjamin Hodos 

Alicia Roselli 

Brian Morris & Maura Noone 

James Costanzo & Megan Lankford & Mia Costanzo 

Matthew & Ashley Cassera & Adelyn Cassera 

Carlos & Joanna Rice & Emma Rice 

Barbara J. Brown 

Augie Diffenderffer & Anne Waring 

Wilfredo & Leizel Basa 

Xian, Gian & Lizabelle Basa 

 HOLY INNOCENTS CASINO TRIP 
TO THE TROPICANA CASINO 
Wednesday, October 25th       
Depart “L” & Hunting Park at 
9AM. Cost is $30. Receive $30 in 
slot cash. Depart the Tropicana at 
4:30PM. Call Cindy at 215-535 
2740 to reserve your seat.  

The annual bus trip to the Christmas 

Spectacular at Radio City Music Hall 

sponsored by the Faculty Scholar-

ship Committee of St. Hubert HS 

will take place on Thur., Dec. 7th. 

We will see the 5PM show & there 

will be time to shop, to visit the sights or get something to eat. The 

bus will leave from in front of St. Hubert HS at 2PM and will return 

about 11 -11:30PM depending on traffic. Cost of the ticket and bus is 

$87.00 per person. To reserve space or any questions, please call  

Marianne Burpulis at 215-624-6840 extension 224.  

PARISH  REGISTRATION 

Would you like to register in the parish? There are 
forms in the bookcase in the back of the church to 
do so. Simply fill it out and either drop it off at the 
parish office, or mail it, or scan and email to office, 
or drop into any collection basket at a Mass. It’s that 
simple! You can also find a form on our website 
located on the “Join Our Parish” link. All are       
welcome! We would love to have you in our family! 


